
 

 

 

Unifin Discloses Updated Post-Concurso Projections 

 

Mexico City, Mexico, September 21, 2023 – UNIFIN Financiera, S.A.B. de C.V. (BMV: 

UNIFINA) (“UNIFIN” or the “Company”), today discloses updated financial projections in 

relation with the filed proposal of Restructuring Plan (Convenio Concursal).  

 

As a follow up to the information referred in the eventos relevantes (press releases) published 

by the Company on September 18th and 19th , 2023, the Company prepared additional updated 

projections (the “Updated Projections”) to reflect the terms of the proposal of Concurso plan 

filed on September 15, 2023 by the Conciliador before the Concurso Court. The Company 

has published the Updated Projections on its website under the Investor section 

(https://ri.unifin.com.mx/en/informacion_bursatil#eventos).    

 

The Board of Directors, Restructuring Committee and executive management team of the 

Company remain focused in the analysis and development of constructive strategic solutions 

in connection with its ongoing restructuring proceedings supervised by the Mexican 

specialized Concurso Court. 


